
SVAPA PARENT SUPPORT GROUP MINUTES 
 
 

MEETING 
Wednesday 5 May 2010 

 
OPENED 
Meeting opened at 7.05pm. 
 
ATTENDEES 
Dr Dale Irving, Bill Armstrong, Moss Johnson, Melanie Wood, Kerrie Brown, Sharon Cockroft. 
 
APOLOGIES 
Joanna Stimson, Teresa McClelland. 
 
PREVIOUS MINUTES 
Motion to approve Minutes of 17 March 2010.  Moved Kerrie Brown, Seconded Melanie Wood. 
 
DR. IRVING’S REPORT 
ARTS FESTIVAL DAY 

• Very successful.  Deemed by the school to be a great event and a worthy part of the school 
calendar. 

• Languages held workshops.  Library and Phys Ed staff involved with the Impro Cup.  Arts Staff 
mainly ran whole event. 

• Payments to be made to Junkadelic workshop, $1,000.00 and band, Apollo National, $300.00 
Motion to increase funding support of Arts Festival from $1,000.00 up to $1,400.00.  Moved 
Kerrie Brown, Seconded Melanie Wood. 

 
YEAR 10’S SVAPA TRIP TO PORT HEDLAND 

• Trip to Port Hedland no longer happening 
 

SVAPA YEAR 10 PROJECT CLASS 
• Presentation evening 26 May 2010 
• 20 students out of 28 have completed course. 
• Great success – positive comments in news sheet. 
• Hope all SVAPA students will participate for year 10/2011 

 
KELLERBERIN ART SPACE 

• Long weekend of workshops and performances. 
• Part of rethinking the year 10 trip 
• Discuss further at next meeting 

 
SATURDAY WORKSHOP 

• Shown on calendar for 5 June which is a long weekend.  Shift to 29 May. 
 Motion to fund 29 May workshop up to $1,500.00.  Moved Kerrie Brown, Seconded Moss 
Johnson. 

 
TITUS ANDRONICUS 

• Auditioning for production next week. 
• To be performed end of August by years 9-11. 

 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
Report will be presented at next meeting. 
 
GENERAL  BUSINESS 

1. Arrange a SVAPA parents wine and cheese night.  Tentative date 23 July.  Discuss further at 
next meeting. 
 

2. SVAPA workshop lunch provisions will be bought by Melanie.  Students to bring along 
something to share for morning tea. 
 



3. Art Auction.  Dale will speak to art teachers about students’ art display at the art auction – 
maybe photographs, art samples, etc. 
 

4. Sharon Cockroft to check with David Rose (Treasurer) that invoices for SVAPA Parent Support 
Group are getting through to him.  In particular invoices for artist-mentors which totals 
$1,600.00. 

 
CLOSED 
Meeting closed at 8.10pm.  The next SVAPA Parent Support Group meeting will be held Wednesday, 
2 June 2010, at 7.00pm in the Tricycle Theatre – entrance via Learoyd Street Gate at the rear of the 
school. 


